
Richmond County Amateur Radio Club

June 10,2017 Meeting Minutes

The President, Ben Setzer WA4BCS, called the meeting to order. There were 12 
members in attendance. The minutes of the May 13, 2017 were read. There were 
no corrections or additions and were adopted as read.

Old Business

Mark Dawkins, N4CMD stated that Johnny in Laurinburg is interested in buying 
the old repeater and the Cat 1000. Mark will contact him next week.

New Business

Mark Gibson reminded everyone that the ARRL VHF contest is this weekend.

Max Kearns  presented a video of Riley Hollingsworth who gave a presentation at 
the Winston Salem ARC. He discussed some of things the FCC is doing for 
enforcement , etc, what amateurs have done, and can do in the future to enhance 
the hobby. Very interesting video.

There being no further business and due to the fact that the library had scheduled 
another group into the room the meeting was adjourned.

Ben Setzer/WA4BCS


